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   Stand tall, reach high, love learning 
The Bowerham School community is proud to nurture aspiration, 

       inspire love for life-long learning and prepare children for a changing 

society.

 
13.11.24 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

 

As you may know this half term, we are preparing for our Christmas performance. The songs 

that the children have been learning will be put onto Showbie if the children would like to 

practise at home, under the Music Tab.  

 

The Year 1 children are excited about holding their own, very grown-up singing performance 

for you. They will be performing some traditional Christmas songs alongside readings from 

one of our favourite Christmas stories. We are inviting all the Year 1 parents to this 

fantastic festive event, for a good old singsong. 

 

Our Year 1 Christmas Concert will be on: 

 

• Thursday 5th December at 2.00pm in the Sports Hall – doors opening at 1.45pm for a 

2pm start.  

 

• Your child will NOT need a costume for this performance.  

 

Due to health and safety reasons, prams will also not be allowed in the hall but can be left 

either outside the hall or under the canopy at the front of the Nursery building. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you all there! 

 

Kinds regards, 

 

The Year 1 Team 
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